
 

7th October 2022. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Suzlon Energy Limited – Rights Issue. 
 
In continuation to the announcement dated 2nd October 2022 and letter dated 3rd October 2022, this is 
to inform that Mr. Dilip Shanghvi has conveyed to the promoters of the Company his intention to 
fully participate in the Rights Issue of the Company. In a letter to the Suzlon promoters, Mr. Dilip 
Shanghvi stated, “It is my intention to fully participate in the Rights Issue of Suzlon along with 
subscribing for additional shares. I remain committed to the vision of the Late Mr. Tulsi Tanti. I 
believe in the future of green energy and the long term growth of this sector”. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
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